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Energy and Resource Assessments 

Department of Planning and Environment 

Locked Bag 5022 

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

RE: SSD-9176045- TOMINGLEY GOLD EXTENSION PROJECT, NARROMINE SHIRE COUNCIL 

– PAE-37679456 PUBLIC AUTHORITY CONSULTATION 

Reference is made to the above-mentioned project and the Submissions Report 

prepared by RW Corkery & Co Pty Limited.   

No further comments are made with regard to the issues raised in Council’s submission.  

However, it is noted that the ‘Revised Integrated Transport Assessment’ (Appendix 4 

of the Submissions Report) commits to local road upgrades (Kyalite Road, McNivens 

Lane and Back Tomingley Road): 

“The design and construction of these upgrades shall be in accordance with the NSC 

‘Engineering Guidelines for Works within Narromine Shire’ and any other specific 

design and construction requirements defined in the SEARs.” 

It should be noted that the Guidelines referenced are not endorsed by Council and 

are draft only.  The proponent should continue to liaise with Council’s Department of 

Infrastructure & Engineering Services to ensure the road standards are implemented 

in the design.   

 

Please contact the undersigned on 6889 9999 if you have any queries or would like to 

discuss the proposal further.    

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Emma Yule 
Manager Planning 


